
 
News Release                   
 
 
 

Impact of Noto Peninsula Earthqauke, Ishikawa Prefecture 
 
 
March 26, 2007, Osaka, Japan -- Santen Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. announced the impact of the March 
25 Noto Hanto Eathquake on the company’s Noto Plant in Houdatsushimizucho, Ishikawa Prefecture.  
 
 
1. Employees 

Santen has confirmed that none of its employees was injured by the earthquake. 
 

2. Facilities  
No major damage to the Plant’s buildings and equipments has been observed.  
 

3. Manufacturing activities  
Santen will decide on resuming operations after examining the results of its inspection of the 
facilities which is currently underway.  
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